
May 15, 2015 

Dear Wooddale Family,  

In its first two meetings, the Vision ’22 Ministry Project Team has focused on 
acquainting members with the concept design for renovations to the Eden Prairie 
campus (the “Here” of Here, Near and Far) and on guiding principles that directed the 
concept design. Those principles will provide a basis for the team’s analysis of ideas 
and comments from congregational forums and will help us prioritize aspects of the 
project. We will soon be scheduling forums for your input and comments.    

Vision ’22, seeks to impart the hope of the gospel to 700,000 people here, near and far 
in the next seven years, and to provide a clear pathway toward spiritual maturity. Two 
Vision ’22 forums are scheduled in early June to present detail and expand upon the 
Near and Far vision. 
 
 A forum is scheduled on the Near of Vision ’22 – starting five additional multi-site 

campuses over the next seven years. This forum will take place at Wooddale’s 
Edina campus on Sunday, June 7 at 11:30 a.m. 
  

 A forum is scheduled on the Far of Vision ’22 – planting 4,000 new churches in Asia 
led by indigenous pastors to reach 40,000-60,000 new believers. This forum will 
take place at Wooddale’s Eden Prairie campus on Sunday, June 14 at 11 a.m. in 
the Chapel. 

 

Several forums during June and July will be scheduled to specifically gather comments 
on the Here of Vision ’22 – building renovation and construction on the Eden Prairie 
campus. In addition to forums open to all, some will be for specific groups focused on 
ministries and groups to be served by the renovations. Meeting with groups focused on 
specific ministries will assist the team and the architect to organize ideas and options for 
final design. Follow up forums and design presentations will occur in August, with 
presentations of all Here, Near and Far projects expected to occur in September.  

The Ministry Project Team will determine in early June how much of the Phase 1 
concept can be accomplished with pledged commitments to Vision ’22. Please pray for 
God's guidance for the team in its work and for His direction in your participation with 
Vision '22. To help with that determination, please respond with your commitment cards 
by the end of May (if you have not yet done so) indicating your participation in this next 
call to ministry for Wooddale Church. 

Pat Mazorol 

Chair of Vision ’22 Ministry Project Team 

 


